	Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
Well done to everyone who took part in the InterSchools Cross Country Event. It was lovely to have so many representatives of our school. 
The whole school had the opportunity to take part in Archery workshops this week. Many thanks to Premier Sports for providing this opportunity. They will be running a holiday camp at St Joseph’s this half term. Please see previous ParentMail for further information.
Many thanks to everyone who attended Parents’ Evening this week and thank you for the completed parent surveys. If there is anything on our survey that you would like to discuss further please contact the school office who will arrange a meeting with Mrs Heritage or Mrs Halewood. We take all feedback and concerns very seriously.
Please see below for some reminders for the first week of next half term:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Monday 24th February
	First Day of half term

	 
	 
	Crochet club

	 
	 
	Beginners knitting

	 
	Tuesday 25th February
	Debating & Philosophy club

	 
	 
	Science club

	 
	 
	Spanish club

	 
	 
	Chess club

	 
	Wednesday 26th February
	Cross Country club

	 
	Thursday 27th February
	Choir

	 
	Friday 28th February
	Street Dance – please see ParentMail for details on how to book

	 
	 
	 

	Year 4
	Thursday 27th February
	4S Forest School 

	 
	 
	 

	Year 5
	Tuesday 25th February
	Year 5 swimming

	 
	 
	Year 5 & 6 Football club

	 
	 
	 

	Year 6
	Tuesday 25th February
	Year 5 & 6 Football club


Please see below for the Wednesday word:
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/holiday-booklet?pid=MTA101634&v=167.5
Have a lovely half term break!
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